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WHITE HOUSE, 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1976 

Dear Don: 

Once again I extend to you my gratitude 
for your assistance. Mrs. Ford and I 
thoroughly enjoyed our visit "back home" 
on May 15 and 16, and your personal 
effoFts on this occasion are appreciated. 
You have my sincere thanks for your help 
during this visit, and for your continuing 
support on my.behalf. · 

With warm personal regards, 

Mr. Don Wieringa 
3081 Alden Nash Road 
Lowell, Michigan 
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